
Enjoy the nice warm weather predicted for our February 
break! Congratulations to Angel for winning the February 
Reading Challenge! We will continue to enjoy helping 
Mrs. Wood become a teacher this month!

The Fort McMurray Christian School 
Reentry Plan has been updated. 
Please take a look for new 
information on the website 

Please continue to be diligent in 
using the daily screening tool to 
determine if your child is able to 
come to school safely.

March 10 and 11 are Parent 
Teacher Interviews. These will be 
virtual again like last time. Please 
sign up for a slot at your 
convenience.

Please make sure your student is 
dressed for the weather. Also, if you 
have not sent an extra set of clothes 
in case the puddles of spring get us 
wet, please send some for us to 
keep for your child at school 

Language Arts
- Reading Strategies – using picture cues, sounding out, and do I 

understand what I’m reading?

- Working on writing complete sentences with independently sounded out 

words

- Using adjectives to develop descriptive writing

Maths
- Measurement

- Equality

Bible
- Servant Working

Use your freedom to serve one another in love ~ Galatians 5:13

A Message From Mrs. O’Keefe

Covid Update Reminders

Learning Focus
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